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Cover Crop Survey 
To gain a better understanding of current barriers and motivators of cover cropping, UC Davis and UCCE 

researchers are conducting a California-wide almond growers’ survey. This will bring valuable insight into region-
specific needs as well as operational challenges. Results will be used to develop regional best management 
practices, as well as guide further research and extension activities.  

Take the survey to tell us what you think and help guide cover crop research at: Almond Cover Crop Survey 

 

 

 

Mohammad Yaghmour, Area Orchard Systems Advisor 
661-868-6211 or mayaghmour@ucdavis.edu 
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